Minutes of August Meeting of the Thunder Bay Amateur Radio Club

Date: August 23, 2022
Convened about 4:00pm
Disbanded about 8:00pm

Attendees: 14 TBARC members
11 guests

The picnic was hosted by Doug (WD8Z) and Carrie Dietz at their home off Indian Reserve
Road. The weather was great and the mosquitos were absent. Individual discussed the
upcoming SWAP to be held at Gaylord, Michigan; as was new or adjusted equipment.

The club supplied brats and hot dogs, along with paper and plastic goods, and coffee and water.
The members supplied a banquet of other foods and deserts.

The cost to the club was $42.10 and $50.00 were collected by free-will donations. As this was
the annual summer picnic meeting, no official business was transacted.

Respectfully submitted,
Donald G. Spaeth, Secretary
W8DGS



